Netherlands Society For Parasitology

FAX 09-44 71 938 8754

Uw kenmerk/ your reference

Ons kenmerk/ our reference

WE/kp/9219

Datum/date

10 March 1992

Dr. David Rollinson
Hon Meetings Secretary of
the Br. Soc. of Parasitol.
Dept. of Zoology
The Natural History Museum
Cromwell Road
London SW7 5BD UK

Dear Dr. Rollinson,

Thank you very much for the invitation to participate in a joint meeting of the British and Belgian Society for Parasitology to be held at the Spring Meeting of the BSP at the University of Leeds, 5-8 April, 1993.

The council of our Society gratefully accepts your invitation and looks forward to a meeting as successful or even better than the previous one in Southampton.

There is a Spring Meeting of our Society on April 23, and in the mailing for this meeting, I will ask the members of the Society to tell us whether they intend to take part in the joint meeting. Immediately after the meeting, I will inform you of the result.

I apologize for the delayed answer.

I wish you success with the organization of the meeting and hope to meet for the organization of the program.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

y naud Eling

Wijnand Eling